
December 9, 2022

To: All Deer Valley Estates Owners
From: Mark Wagner, President DVE Board of Directors


I am informing everyone that Chris Gober has resigned from his position as President of the Deer Valley Estates Property Owners’ Association and from the Board of Directors. The Board would like to thank Chris for serving as an active member of the Board and being involved with the Deer Valley Estates Property Owners’ Association. 

The DVE Bylaws that state that the affairs of the Association are governed by a Board of Directors which shall consist of no less than three and no more than five Owners.  Each Board member serves a two-year term. Because we now have a vacant Board Position, we are therefore accepting statements of qualifications to serve the remainder of Chris’s term, which ends in August 2023. 

We are hoping there are Owners who have the time and interest and will consider stepping up for this open position.  If you have any questions or would like to speak with a current Board member, please feel free to contact any Board member. The deadline for submission of your statement of qualifications is January 7, 2023 by 5:00 P.M. Please submit your statement of qualifications to Mark Wagner at mwagnerdve@gmail.com.
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Mark Wagner, President
Deer Valley Estates POA
970-884-2143 (home)
928-380-4677 (cell)
mwagnerdve@gmail.com
617 Beaver Creek Drive 
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